
BIOSTATISTICIAN STATEMENT 

 Two of the authors are biostatisticians. Both authors reviewed the statistics and approved 

of their use. 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew L. Bechtold MD, FACP, FASGE, FACG, AGAF 

Division of Gastroenterology & Hepatology 

Department of Medicine 

University Hospital & Clinics 

CE405, DC043.00 

Five Hospital Drive 

Columbia, MO  65212 

Email: bechtoldm@health.missouri.edu 

 

mailto:bechtoldm@health.missouri.edu

